BRIAR MEADOW UPDATE

Neighborhood Enhancement Team

Briar Meadow Partnership Wrap-up:

- 329 Single-family residences
- Community virtual meeting on 3/15/2022
- Comunity cleanup / block party event on 4/23/2022
- 86% Decrease in code violations

23
Cleanup
Volunteers

Residential properties provided assistance



Tree trimming equipment, measuring tools and more from the Tool Sharing Trailer helped volunteers and staff with cutting trees back to a 14' clearance over the street at Ms. Myra Galbiati's property.

A total of 125 childrens books were given away by Community Advocating for Prosperity and Opportunity (CAPO) at the block party



16

Tools Checked out from Tool Trailer plus 46 sets of gloves and safety goggles

24,000

Total pounds of debris removed at cleanup event



"This is the first time I've seen anything like this and I've been here since 1977," said Ms. Myra Galbiati. "You just don't know how much this means. You've done a wonderful job."

- Myra Galbiati, 45-year resident of Briar Meadow

Special appreciation to everyone that participated in this rewarding neighborhood experience!





Learn more about
Neighborhood Enhancement
Team initiatives here:
https://arlingtontx.gov/net

